
 

 
 
November 9, 2023 IPU Reference:   23-0131A 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 

 
Dear : 
 
Re: Records Access Request  
 
We are writing further to our letter dated April 4, 2023.  At that time we were unable to provide 
Vancouver Police Department spending figures as an audit was ongoing and final numbers were not yet 
available.   
 
In a follow-up email dated August 31, 2023, you advised you only required the outstanding figure of 
“spending on firearms and ammunition (respectively) in 2022”.    
 
The responsive data is as follows: 
 
Spending on Firearms and Ammunition in 2022* 

  
Description 2022 

Firearms 
             

$1,946,718 

Firearm Ammunition 
             

685,862  

Total 
             

$2,632,580 
  

*Department-wide  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Information and Privacy Unit at (604) 717-3071 or email 
foi@vpd.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Civilian Analyst (VA9426) 
Information and Privacy Unit 
/sw 
 


